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Sent: Sunday, 16 July 2023 4:21 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] OBJECTION to DA2023/0130, Site: 109A Church Street LIDCOMBE NSW 2141; Lot 1 DP 778492
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Name:
Address: :
Contact number:

Dear council member,

| hope this email finds you in good health and high spirits. | am writing to express my strong objection to the proposed approval of a large waste
transfer station in our community. As a concerned resident and advocate for environmental sustainability, | believe that such a facility would have
detrimental effects on our neighborhood and the well-being of its residents.

First and foremost, a waste transfer station of this magnitude raises significant environmental concerns. These facilities typically generate a
substantial amount of noise, unpleasant odors, and air pollution, which could directly impact the quality of life for those living in close proximity.
Moreover, the increased traffic and transportation of waste materials would likely lead to higher levels of air pollution and contribute to
greenhouse gas emissions, exacerbating our community's already existing environmental challenges.

Furthermore, the location of this proposed waste transfer station poses serious health risks to our community. Waste transfer stations can attract
vermin and pests, increasing the chances of disease transmission and compromising public health. The release of hazardous substances during

the handling and sorting process could also pose risks to nearby residents, particularly children, the elderly, and those with pre-existing
respiratory conditions.
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Additionally, the presence of a large waste transfer station may have a detrimental impact on property values in the area. Potential buyers are
likely to be deterred from investing in homes near such a facility, leading to a decline in property prices. This could have long-term implications
for homeowners, making it harder for them to sell their properties and negatively affecting their financial well-being.

In light of the aforementioned concerns, | kindly request that you reconsider the approval of the proposed waste transfer station. | urge the
council to explore alternative options, such as implementing smaller-scale waste management solutions or considering other locations that are
more suitable for such facilities. Furthermore, | encourage you to actively involve community members, environmental experts, and public health
officials in the decision-making process to ensure a comprehensive assessment of the potential impacts.

Our community deserves a healthy and sustainable environment, one that prioritizes the well-being of its residents. | trust that you will take my
objections and those of other concerned citizens into account when making your final decision on this matter.

Thank you for your attention to this critical issue. | have faith in your commitment to the best interests of our community and your dedication to
upholding our shared values.

Yours sincerely,
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